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Dear Colleagues,  

We are really happy to be with you in the third issue of Cam and Sakura Medical Journal (CSMJ). We are moving forward step by 
step to our aims and as a result of these efforts, CSMJ has been indexed in J-Gate. We hope to be included more indexes in 2022. 
Therefore, I would like to thank to all Editorial Board and also to the authors of the articles published in this issue.

In the last issue of 2021, you can read the review about COVID-19 vaccines in children and adolescents, one of the most popular 
subject during the delta and omicron peaks of the pandemics. I believe that review will gain attention of all readers and will be 
cited in future studies and reviews. The consultations requested from emergency service is one of the articles in this issue. Another 
important article is about the evaluation of a new scoring scale for prediction of mortality in intensive care unit. You can also read the 
article which investigated the possible relationship between the histopathological grade and levels of immune checkpoint molecules 
in meningiomas. Another article aimed to establish the demographic data of patients admitted to emergency service. A case report 
series about the bone metastases of endometrial carcinoma has also been published in this issue. We think that all these articles from 
different fields of general medicine will take your attention. 

I want to state that our primary objective is to include CSMJ in well establihed indexes in near future. your contributions including 
reviews, articles and case reports are very important for this purpose. 

We wish all of you a very happy, healthy and Covid-free new year. 

Hoping to meet you on the first issue of 2022.

On behalf of Deputy Editors, Associate Editors and Editorial Secretary 

					     Merih Cetinkaya

					     Editor in Chief
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